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IN COMMITTEE

May 24, 2018

The Honorable City Council -
133 William Street _
New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council:

The Committee on Veterans Affairs, Elderly, Youth, Health & Housing & Disability Issues at a
Meeting held on Monday, May 14, 2018, considered a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Pina,
requesting that the Health Director, the Department of Inspectional Services, the City’s ADA
Coordinator, Traffic Commission Secretary and the Housing Authority work together to
formulate a plan to deal with the lack of Handicapped Parking spaces at Housing Authority-
owned Senior Housing Developments in the City, so that the number of Handicapped Parking
spaces is equal to the number of Handicapped Individuals living in those complexes. (Ref'd
02/22/07)

On motion by Councillor Dunn and seconded by Councillor Lima, the Committee VOTED: To
recommend to the City Council to take “No Further Action” on a WRITTEN MOTION,
Councillor Pina, requesting that the Health Director, the Department of Inspectional Services, the
City’s ADA Coordinator, Traffic Commission Secretary and the Housing Authority work
together to formulate a plan to deal with the lack of Handicapped Parking spaces at Housing
Authority-owned Senior Housing Developments in the City, so that the number of Handicapped
Parking spaces is equal to the number of Handicapped Individuals living in those complexes.
This motion passed on a voice vote.
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Councillor Maria E. Giesta, Chairperson
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